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Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) 

 Who is organising the event? 

Initially this was a Northern Peninsula 2 (NP2) District event, but other districts and/or 

churches have indicated to join the NP2 District, hence the reason for a combined camp 

meeting. The Camp Meeting 2017 Steerco consist of all districts pastors and church 

representatives from all participating districts/churches. 

 Who are the other districts? 

Central Peninsula 3 (CP3), Southern Peninsula 2 (SP2) and Northern Suburbs 1 (NS1) 

District. Not all churches from these districts are participating in the combined Camp 

Meeting 2017. 

CP3 includes: Athlone, Bonteheuwel, Heideveld, Lansdowne and Riverside. 

SP2 includes: Mitchells Plain, Rocklands and Tafelsig. 

Only Kraaifontein from NS1 have indicated to participate. 

NP2 includes: Belhar, Bellville, Blackheath, Eerste River, Kuils River, Sekhokele, 

Silversands and Wesbank. 

 Why is Camp Meeting planned during school exams and/or not over 

a long weekend? 

We were unable to secure a venue during suitable period. 

 Why is Camp Meeting not being hosted in Cape Town? 

The Steerco could not find a suitable venue to accommodate all of us. 

 How many people are being accommodated for? 

±1000 

 

Do you have more questions? Click here. 

https://np2district.adventisthost.org/forms/290/form_submissions/new

